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Visit us online: www.newmantoronto.com 

Facebook: NewmanChaplaincy | Twitter: @NewmanUofT 

NEWMAN BULLETIN 
Weeks of October 22 & 29, 2017 

Pastor: Fr. Peter Turrone | frpeterturrone@newmantoronto.com | 416-979-2468 ext. 223 
Administrative Assistant: Anne Skrepichuk| anne.skrepichuk@newmantoronto.com | 416-979-2468 ext. 221 

Associate Director of Campus Outreach: Erin Kinsella | erin@newmantoronto.com 
Program and Volunteer Coordinator: Alexandra Whittle | alexandra.whittle@newmantoronto.com 

 

October 29, 11 am: Sacristan - Judy T.; Servers - 
Mark K., Modestus A.; Lectors - Joan B.; EMHC - 
Richard B., Susan L., Mary V.  
 

October 29, 7 pm: Sacristan - Julie W.; Servers - 
Liam F.; Lectors - Martin S., Fertaa Y.; EMHC - 
Hyewon K., Bella I. 

 

November 5, 11 am: Sacristan - Julie W.; Server - 
Adele B., Mark K..; Lectors - Brian S., Joan B.; 
EMHC - Mary V., Richard B., Susan L., Larry R.  
 

November 5, 7 pm: Sacristan - Bluky N.; Server - 
Richard R.; Lectors - Bella I., Fertaa Y.; EMHC - 
Hyewon K., Liam F. 

Liturgical SCHED. - Oct. 29 & Nov. 5 
 

 Monday - Friday 12:15 pm | Saturday 9:30 am | 
Sunday 11 am & 7 pm  

(Rosary prayed before all ferial Masses) 
 

Mass on statutory holidays: 9:30 am  
 

St. Thomas Aquinas Church Visiting Hours:  
Monday - Friday 8:30 am - 4:45 pm  

 
 

Confession: Monday to Friday 11:45 am-12:05 
pm |Saturday 9-9:20 am  Sunday 10:15-10:45 am 

& 6:15 - 6:45 pm 
  

 (Alternatively, schedule an appointment with Fr. Peter) 

Mass Times 

Wednesday, November 8 | 6:30 - 9:00 pm | St. Michael’s College, Alumni Hall 
See back cover for details. 

mailto:frpeterturrone@newmantoronto.com
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Want to hear about our events? Join our email list. Email: maria.dasilva@newmantoronto.com 

WHAT’S HAPPENING AT NEWMAN 

Top: Edward Short (Third from left) presented Newman and the 
Great Apostasia as part of Newman’s Faith and Reason lecture series. 
Right: The centennial celebration of Our Lady of Fatima was held on 

October 13th and welcomed over 100 guests who took part in the   
Rosary, Latin Mass, Procession and a gathering in the house. More  

photos from both events can be seen on our Facebook page.  

Greetings in the Lord: 

 

The leaves have slowly begun to change colour after an unseasonably warm autumn. On Monday, 
October 9th we celebrated the feast of our patron, Blessed Cardinal Newman. In honour of this 
event, we were privileged to have Mr. Edward Short present on "Newman and the Apostasia" for 
our annual lecture. One of the statements which struck me was his comment that Newman was 
deeply aware and concerned over the artificial split between faith and reason. He himself was 
witnessing the emerging effort on the part of certain secular forces to push the faith out of the 
public square.  Unfortunately, this effort has only increased exponentially in the West over the past 
few years.  This makes our mission at Newman all the more critical.  Based on the ever-
increasing requests for spiritual direction for many students and adults alike, it has become clear to 
us that many are dissatisfied with what our culture proposes to be the way to happiness. We hope 
that our Centre will never remain satisfied with what we do, but always grow in our efforts to 
provide meaningful and relevant "answers for the hope that we have." (Cf. 1 Peter 3:15). 
 
There will be a chapel restoration update in the following bulletin as soon as the permits are 
issued. If things continue to go as well as they have thus far, we will begin the work sometime in 
November.   
 
God bless, Fr Peter  
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Want to get involved with our community? Drop by or email us. 

 

Drop-in Spiritual Direction: Available with Fr. Cris Graas or by appointment with Sr. Ann McGill, every 
Thursday from 2 - 4 pm at Newman Centre. Book a session by emailing Alexandra Whittle at 
alexandra.whittle@newmantoronto.com. Offered by: Newman Centre | Open to: All  
 

Genesis: Faith & Science Forum - Next session is on Monday, October 23rd at 7 pm at Newman  
Centre. For questions, email darren.pereira@mail.utoronto.ca. Offered by: Newman Centre|Open to: All 
 

Movie Night: A MAN FOR ALL SEASONS (1966) Monday, October 23rd, 6 pm at Robarts Library. 
Synopsis: As King Henry VIII begins his plans to break away from the Catholic Church, Sir Thomas More 
becomes caught in the middle as his deep devotion to the Church and conscientious nature is challenged 
and immediately brings him into conflict with the English court. NCSC invites everyone to see this true 
story of Saint Thomas More of England as 2017 marks the 500th anniversary of the religious reformation 
period. Movie ends at 8:30pm. Discussion with light snacks will follow after at the Newman Centre. 
Offered by: NCSC |Open to: All 
 

Bible Study: Next session is on Wednesday, October 25th, 6:15 - 7:15 pm at Newman Centre.  See notice 
board or Facebook for full details. Offered by: Newman Centre |Open to: All 
 

NCSC Cultural Night Potluck: Wednesday, October 25th, 6 - 9 pm at Newman Centre. Details on the 
NCSC facebook page. 
 

Spiritual Life: Next session is on Monday, October 30th, 7:00 pm at Newman Centre. See notice board or 
Facebook for full details. Offered by: NYAM | Open to: Young adults (21-39) 
 
Caffeine Club: Join us every Tuesday after Mass for coffee and snacks from 1 - 2 pm at Newman. 

Pray and Play: Every Tuesday, Adoration 7:30 pm | Board games 8:30 pm. Open to: All 

Holy Hour: Thursdays, 12:45 - 1:45 pm after the 12:15 pm Mass in the chapel. Open to: All  

Divine Mercy: Wednesdays, 5 - 6 pm in the Newman Chapel. Offered by: NYAM Open to: All 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Are you seeking guidance in correlating your faith  
with the development of your career?  

OR  
Are you a professional that would be willing to provide  

mentorship support to a student?  
 

The Newman Centre will host an Introduction Session about the Mentorship Program  
on Thursday, November 2nd  at 6:00 pm.  

 

All who are interested in learning about or participating in the program are welcome to attend. 
For more information, please contact Alexandra at alexandra.whittle@newmantoronto.com  

mailto:darren.pereira@mail.utoronto.ca
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DON’T MISS THESE EVENTS AT NEWMAN CENTRE 

 

 89 St. George Street, Toronto, Ontario, M5S 2E8 |T: 416-979-2468   
YOU ARE ALWAYS WELCOME AT NEWMAN. COME BY FOR A CHAT OR RELAX IN  

THE PEACEFUL ATMOSPHERE OF OUR HOME AND CHAPEL. 

Documentary Screening  
Wednesday, November 8 | 6:30 - 9:00 pm 

St. Michael’s College, Alumni Hall,  
121 St. Joseph Street, Toronto 

 
Screening followed by panel discussion with 
Andreas Widmer, tech entrepreneur who is 

 featured in the film.  
Registration: https://povinc.eventbrite.ca 

Open to: All   

Thursday, November 9 | 8:00 am 
Rotman School of Management 

Desautels Hall (2nd flr, South Building) 
105 St. George Street, Toronto 

 

Registration: bit.ly/PopeandCEO 
 

For questions, please email: 
alexandra.whittle@newmantoronto.com 

Free event brought to you by: 

Newman Centre  

Catholic Mission 

 

PILGRIMAGE 2018 
AUSTRIA, HUNGARY,  

POLAND 

July 2 - 12, 2018 
11 Days 

C$ 3,650 (includes taxes & tips) 
 

 Join us for our second annual pilgrimage under 
the spiritual direction of Fr. Peter Turrone. 

 

Full itinerary: bit.ly/NCPilgrimage2018 
 

For more information, please contact: 
maria@qstours.com or agnes@qstours.com 

905-412-2242; 1-800-565-3619 

Friday, October 27 | 6:00 - 8:00 pm 
Newman Centre 

 
Get to know each other over prayer and food 
while finding support in the Lord from one 

another in raising your families.  
 

Email Antonio to confirm your potluck meal:  
Antonio.liscidini@gmail.com 

https://povinc.eventbrite.ca
bit.ly/PopeandCEO
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